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‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 8:    Friday 29th May 2020 

Home Learning: 

Please make good use of 
the BBC Programmes. 

We would also like all 
children working from 
home to complete a 

project. They can share 
this back at school as soon 

as classes return. In the 
meantime examples from 

your project can go on See 
Saw. 

Big Write and PAWS 

 

We will continue to 
support you with Home 
Learning but please be 
aware that all teachers 
and TAs will be in school 
from Monday and be 
involved with teaching the 
children returning to 
school. This is to meet the 
Government’s request that 
Reception, Year 1, Year 6 
should have the 
opportunity to return 
alongside our existing 
Critical Care children. 
They will be taught in 
‘Bubbles of no more than 
15 children when possible. 
This needs all staff to be 
involved. We thank you for 
your support in this very 
difficult situation. 

A Message From Our Governors 

As your board of Governors for Castle Hill we would like to express our 

thanks, gratitude, admiration and pride on how all the staff of Castle Hill have 

conducted themselves during this unprecedented time. There has been a large 
amount of work carried out behind the scenes, to ensure children and parents 

feel connected and cared for. The school is providing a safe and enjoyable 

environment  for pupils and continually providing updates to parents and 

shown the beautiful rainbow of the Castle Hill Community.  
We are very proud of you as parents and carers of the children who are 

showing respect to staff and kindness to one another. The children have been 

adjusting to the situation and sending in some amazing work. We are so proud 

of them and you. We understand it has not been easy some days and 

presenting challenges, however, you are all doing your part and are amazing.  

 
Thanking all the Key Workers who are working to keep life moving.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1st June- Essential Staff Training- No children in School 

Tuesday 2nd June- Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 that 
have registered will be welcomed back to school. 

Friday 19th June-  Review of Risk Assessment. Providing it is safe, a 
further invitation for other Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children 
to join us will be sent out. 

 

 

 

 

This week’s BIG WRITE 

Use this picture to be 
inspired to write about:- 

‘Another World.’ 

Topics for the Summer Term: 

Reception- Water, Water, Everywhere 

Year 1/2-     Seaside Rescue 

Year 3/4-     Eurovision 

Year 5/6-     Wet and Wild 


